
NOTE: NEW STUDENTS: 

YOU MUST SUBMIT A PORTFOLIO and 

BE INTERVIEWED 

before you can be accepted to the Studio Course. 

For the interview you must submit examples of your 

artwork to the Studio and Forum. Those should 

include 5-8 photos of your RECENT work such as 

drawings, paintings, and/or sculpture. Uploacl the 

images as a pdf or drag and drop into an email to: 

j.snow@mac.com Mter we receive your Studio Class

Registration, Proof of Vacci11ation and Photo 

Release forms, ,ve ,vill contact you to set up a brief 

Zoom interview ,vith Jane Snow, the Managing 

Director of the Studio and Formn. The i11terview is 

usually less than thirty minutes. This is not a formal 

portfolio review, "'e simply "'ant to see what level you 

are at in your education or career. Your artwork 

should be received by the School 5 days prior to the 

interview. Very shortly thereafter, we will inform you 

of your acceptance to the School. Tuition and fee 

payment must be made upon receipt of your Student 

Acceptance Form. 




